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Members of the council, I am in objection to the suggestion of the temporary sheltering of the
houseless in our parks and public spaces. This solution, even though it is described as temporary
would cause long term damage in our neighborhoods. This has been a really hard year for all
Portlanders, as tax payers we have never relied on our public spaces and parks more as necessary
common place to be able to relax and enjoy our outside environment. We need long term solutions
addressing the root causes of homeless. Thank you, Julia Hannegan
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